
 
 
 

Saarbrücken, den 01.01.2024 
 
 

RoHS / Declaration 
 
The European RoHS Directive 2011/65/UE and the Delegated Directive (EU) 2015/863 restrict the use of 
hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment.  
 
The concerned (10) substances are:  

- lead                                                          - polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) 
- mercury                                                    - di(2-ethylhexyl)phthalate (DEHP)  
- cadmium                                                   - butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP) 
- hexavalent chromium                                 - dibutylphthalate (DBP)  
- polybrominated biphenyls (PBB)                  - diisobutylphthalate (DIBP) 
- N-(Hydroxymethyl)acrylamid (NMA) 

 
RoHS conformity is covered by the CE marking. For all our products in categories 1 to 11 (in 
accordance with Annex I of Directive 2011/65/UE), conformity with both directives is included in our 
CE declarations. 
 
 
 
 

REACH / Declaration 
 
 

The REACH regulation came into force on 01 June 2007. The aim is to ensure that 
all substances produced and used in the EU do not have a negative impact on 
health and the environment.  

 

f-tronic GmbH develops, manufactures and distributes electrotechnical products. 
No substances are released when our products are used properly. We do not 
manufacture or import any substances or preparations affected by REACH.   

 
According to REACH, f-tronic is a "downstream user". 
f-tronic is therefore not subject to any registration obligations and therefore does not 
have to prepare any safety data sheets. 

 
In line with our commitment to communication along the supply chain, we are in 
constant contact with both our suppliers and customers. 
 
As a manufacturer of articles within the meaning of REACH, f-tronic also fulfils its 
responsibility regarding information obligations on SVHC in accordance with Article 
33 of the Regulation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For the SVHC list and in accordance with REACH Article 33, we provide our 
customers with all information on substances of very high concern in our products 
if the concentration of more than 0.1% by mass is exceeded. In these cases, this 
information is available in the SCIP database (https://echa.europa.eu/de/scip-
database). 

 
f-tronic complies with all REACH regulations. 
If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to m.kraemer@f-tronic.de.  

 
 

i.A. Martin Kraemer 

product management 
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